Willow Creek Reclamation Committee
July 5th 2011 Meeting Agenda

1. Call to order, introductions: Call to order at 1:05. Member present include Erin Minks-Senator Udall, JB Alexander-Creede, Zeke Ward-Creede, Don Dustin-Creede, Guinevere Nelson-WCRC.
2. Changes/additions/corrections to agenda

3. Reports

· Coordinator

Gwen reported that the WCRC 4th of July Duck Race brought in $555 dollars.  There were 7 races and almost 658 entrants in total.

· Chairman

No report

· Treasurer

JB asked for a report on the Prospectus, Gwen said she has the materials for review by Kara and will work on getting the document completed.  JB reported that with the expenses for the Duck Race, the Committee made approximately $300.  All accounts were in good standing.

· TAC

No report as there was no TAC meeting this month.
4. Old Business

· Duck Race Committee/Duck Race Results

Duck race results were shared in the Coordinator’s report.  The list of winners is up at the office and will be in the Mineral County Miner to notify people who have not picked up their prizes yet.  

· Water Sampling Committee Findings

The sub-Committee will select sites based on the analysis results.  JB will compile the results to disseminate to those interested. The CDPHE has stated that they would like W-I, W-J, W-D and two Rio Grande River sites to be included in the sampling.  

· Mushroom Compost Analysis

Bruce VanHavern asked Gwen to share with the Committee the findings from the analysis, which were high in EC salts.  Gwen shared that Bruce felt comfortable with the results and feels that we should go ahead and use the compost.  

5. New Business

· Erin Minks/Senator Udall visit update

Erin reported that Udall may or may not be able to visit Creede on 7/9/2011.  She stated that she would let the WCRC know if he would be available as soon as she knew.  The WCRC plans to host Udall and show him the Commodore/Nelson Tunnel and the Floodplain.  
· New Computer
Gwen reported that both computers had not been working.  She asked Jim VanRy to look at them and provide his input, but felt they might not be recoverable.  The Committee asked Gwen to provide some computer specifications and prices.  Gwen agreed.  They also asked that she inquire of Jim  his recommendations.  

· Hillary Morris student volunteer

Gwen shared that Hillary wanted to volunteer with the Committee.  The members asked her to welcome Hillary to any volunteer opportunities she wanted to participate in. 

· Thank You Notes Signing

Gwen had a list of thank you notes for the Committee to sign for local vendors who donated prizes for the Duck Race.
6. Adjourn

Don made a motion to adjourn and Erin Minks seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 2:30 pm.

________________________________________________________________________

NO TAC Meeting

